

Fronteras Spanish Immersion Charter School Centro Académico

Mailing/Physical address: 2315 N. Seward Meridian Parkway Wasilla, AK 99654

Phone: (907) 376-2223 Fax: (907) 376-2227 Email: <u>frc@matsuk12.us</u> Website: <u>www.matsuk12.us/frc</u>

Fronteras APC Board Faculty Mini-grant Application

The APC Board welcomes grant applications for special curriculum or cultural development projects in your classrooms or school-wide events.

- Applications are funded on a first come, first serve basis. The APC Board will award no more than \$2,500 total annually.
- Applications must be submitted and approved prior to the start date of the project or event.
 APC Board will not reimburse already completed projects.
- Applications may be submitted to APC Chair via email or hard copy.
- Applications will be reviewed by board members during a regularly scheduled board meeting if possible. Otherwise, board review and vote will occur via email.
- Proposals may be a collaboration between multiple teachers, but the requested monetary amount should be no more than \$500 per teacher.
- Please limit each application to one specific project proposal.
- 1. Describe your proposal and how it will benefit our students.
- 2. What materials are needed for your project?
- 3. Please provide an itemized cost breakdown for your proposal and the total amount requested.
- 4. Please include any supplemental information that will help us better understand your project goals and objectives.
- 5. Make sure all signatures are included prior to submitting this application to the Board Chair.

Staff Signature:		
Staff Signature:		
Staff Signature:		
Staff Signature:		
Principal Signature:		

APC Board Chair will contact you regarding the Board's vote. Thank you for the enriching opportunities you are providing our students!